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Dear Parents/Carers,  

This term the school value we 

will be focussing on will be 

‘Communication’ Charlie. 

Being able to communicate 

effectively is absolutely vital 

for the children to be able to 

express themselves fully. In assembly we talked 

about how there are many different ways that we can 

communicate some without even making a sound! 

We also discussed the importance of ‘thinking before 

we speak’ and how words once they are said cannot 

be taken back.  

Finally,  this week marks a full year since I was 

appointed Headteacher of the school. I feel very 

proud to be the Headteacher of such a happy and 

hardworking school and would like to thank everyone 

for the support they continue to give the school. The 

children are a credit to us all, they make this a really 

friendly and vibrant place to work. Thank you.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 11th March and 

Wednesday 13th March 

Parents’ Evenings 

Wednesday 13th March  

Goalball at Kings Edwards Spilbsy (letter will be sent 

out) 

Friday 15th March  

Comic Relief: Non uniform day 

Wednesday 20th March  

Year 4 Parents’ Lunch (letter with menu) 

Friday 29th March  

Mothers’ Day Lunch (letter with menu) 

World Book Day 

On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. The 

children spent some time listening and reading to the 

teachers’ favourite stories.  

After School Activities Next Week 

As it is Parents’ Evening next week there will be no 

After School Activities other than Cricket/Dodgeball 

on Wednesday and Gymnastics on Friday. Activities 

will resume again week beginning 18th March.  

Parents’ Evening 

Our Parents’ Evenings take 

place next week on Monday 

11th March and Wednesday 

13th March you will have 

received your appointment 

time yesterday. Please make sure you attend at the 

time stated. Unfortunately we are not able to offer a 

crèche facility your children can join the meetings or 

wait outside the classroom.  

Comic Relief 

Non uniform day next Friday. £1 donation                    

to wear non uniform in support of Comic Relief.  



Chapel Champions - 8th March 2019 

 
 Achievement Award Value Award: Communication 

Reception  Tyler-Jay: for drawing daffodil petals carefully and 

cutting around the pencil lines. 

Warren: discussing a book with our special                

visitor on Thursday. 

Year 1 Eden: for using the tens frames to support her maths  

and sharing with her partner. 

Kiran: her communication and sharing her problem 

solving strategy. 

Year 2 Tiara: for producing excellent nonsense ideas for her 

poem. 

Kian: for listening at all times in class so he knows 

what to do and when. 

Year 3 Ryley: for his explanation writing about his own     

contraption. 

Kristoffer: for his written communication about       

dinosaurs. 

Year 4 Fatima: fantastic explanation on how stars shine. Ethan C: for putting his hand up and sharing ideas. 

Year 5 Tyler: for working hard to deepen his knowledge of 

fractions. 

Sophie: clear and beautiful communication in her    

English work. 

Year 6 Kaiden H: fantastic explanations in Maths. Jessica: communicating ideas with coherence in     

English both verbally and in written work. 

Blue Peter badges 

As part of Mrs Pruhs-Borrell’s Blue Peter club before 

Christmas some of the children  completed some 

challenges and were awarded badges. Well done to 

the children who completed the Green badge 

challenge to help birds in the environment and the 

Blue badge winners who 

designed a new Blue Peter 

mascot out of clay! 

Attendance this week  

Our attendance this week for each class is as follows: 

 

Reception:   96.96% 

Year 1:   95.91% 

Year 2:   99.07% 

Year 3:   97.65% 

Year 4:   94.80% 

Year 5:   96.92% 

Year 6:   93.60% 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Water bottles 

Please send your child to school with 

a clear plastic water bottle. This can 

be accessed throughout the day to 

keep the children hydrated. For 

health and hygiene reasons we are not in a position 

to provide children with drinking cups but they can 

fill a water bottle at breaks during the day. All of the 

children have access to water at lunchtimes.  

Rocket Fund 

Our Rocket Fund page is still 

live if you are able to donate 

please follow the link using the 

QR code. Thank you.  

Tesco Bags of Help  

The school is currently part 

of the Tesco Bags of Help 

scheme to help fund a new 

Early Years outdoor space. Cast your vote for our 

project using the token you are given at the check-

out in store each time you shop at: 

Tesco Express on Queensway, Ingoldmells.  

Tesco Superstore on Richmond Dr, Skegness.  

Thank you for your support.   


